
 

 

 

 

 
   

 
 

 

 
  

 

 

Friday  2020 

Friday 7th May 
2021 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Please read the notice below about spaces in our Nursery! 

 
Please also remember that we are closed on Thursday and Friday next week, to allow 
families to celebrate Eid together. 

Have a wonderful weekend, Mr Elcock 



Nursery 
Morning: Yusuf Afternoon: Menahil 

Reception 
Spinners: Manha & Ruqayya Twisters: Isra & Gloria 

Year 1 
Delius: Samir & Jury Hockney:Maya & Cyril 

Year 2 
Forster: Isa & Aiza Lister: Zakariya & Haris 

Year 3   

Bronte:  Eysan & Owaiss Haworth:  Ibrahim & Nikola 

Year 4   
McMillan:  Muminah & Yahyaa Priestley:  Mary & Mia 

Year 5   

Salt:  Haleema & Martina Jowett:  Alisha  & Kaif 

Year 6   

Appleton:  Bisma & Jozef Cartwright:  Siara & Rayhan 

 

Superstars 
 
As we are sure you will understand, we are unable to invite parents of superstars 
into school each Friday, for the foreseeable future.  
However, our superstars will still be receiving certificates to bring home each week. 
 

Well done to all our Superstars below… 

Last week’s attendance and punctuality 
 

Nursery 
Morning: 86% & 3 lates Afternoon:78% & 0 lates 

Reception 
Spinners: 90% & 7 lates Twisters: 95% & 6 lates 

Year 1 
Delius: 99% 7 2 lates Hockney: 86% & 4 lates 

Year 2 
Forster:94% & 4 lates Lister: 90% & 2 lates 

Year 3   
Bronte:  95% & 11 lates Haworth: 90% & 5 lates 

Year 4   
McMillan: 96% & 1 late Priestley: 97% & 5 lates 

Year 5   
Salt: 88% & 9 lates Jowett:  94% & 12 lates 

Year 6   

Appleton:  92% & 2 lates Cartwright: 96% & 6 lates 

 


